(California Residents use this letter.   Senator Boxer of California is a sponsor of this bill – Thanks! - so you don’t need to send her a letter)
(Put today’s date here)
Senator Feinstein

331 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Feinstein,     Reference: S. 2766 Clean Boating Act of 2008

I am writing to urge you to co- sponsor and support the passage of S. 2766, the Clean Boating Act of 2008.  It is important legislation for the nation's 73 million avid boaters and the 380,000 jobs nationwide in the marine industry.  Unless Congressional action is taken soon to pass S. 2766, the estimated 18 million recreational boats in this country could be subjected to sweeping new regulations and permit requirements intended for commercial ships with ballast water tanks. 

In 2006, a U.S. District Court decision struck down the 34-year permit exemption for recreational boats within the Clean Water Act. As a result, unless S. 2766 is passed, the EPA is required to develop and implement a permitting system for all boats in the U.S. (no matter the size or type) by September 30, 2008.

The Clean Boating Act of 2008, S. 2766 does not weaken or reverse any current environmental regulations. It simply allows boats to be operated the same way they are being operated this year, without an onerous and costly permit system.

[If you want, insert something about your boating and how important it is here, and what being required to get the permit might do to your boating.]
Boating is a$ 39.5 billion dollar industry employing 380,000 US workers.  The Clean Boating Act of 2008, S. 2766 is legislation that will keep boating intact. I urge you to actively support this legislation.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

(Insert name & address) 

(Delete all highlighted copy before printing, signing and mailing)
